
 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: Product Discontinuation Notice | GR501, GR560 Series Reed Switches 

 

Dear Valued Supplier,          June 07, 2019 

Standex Electronics (UK) Ltd has manufactured a range of 560 & 501 reed switches for more than 40 years. 

 

In 2008 Standex developed an alternative to the GR (Rhodium) switch using a hybrid Palladium alloy, The GP reed 

switch was successfully sold until this switch was discontinued in 2017. 

 

This allowed us to streamline our production lines and focus on improving the quality and efficiency of our process. 

Since 2017 Standex has made significant process improvements and has now taken the decision to consolidate both 

the Kent brand 501 & 560 series of reed switches to the Palladium GP501 & GP560. 

 

The GP range of switches are U/L approved and successfully sold world-wide for 10 years.  

 

The performance of the GP switch has been extensively tested and is comparable to the GR range as it was previously.  

 

The GP501/GP560 will be phased in starting June 01, 2019. 

 
Discontinued Part Number Replacement Part Number Availability 

SW GR501/10-15 AT SW GP501/10-15 AT Shipping 

SW GR501/15-20 AT SW GP501/15-20 AT Shipping 

SW GR501/20-25 AT SW GP501/20-25 AT Shipping 

SW GR560/10-15 AT SW GP560/10-15 AT Shipping 

SW GR560/15-20 AT SW GP560/15-20 AT Shipping 

SW GR560/20-25 AT SW GP560/20-25 AT Shipping 

If you have any further questions, please reach out to Julie Dargie, Distribution Manager at jdargie@standexmeder.com 

or Kathy Galonski, Senior Account Specialist at kgalonski@standexmeder.com.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Julie Dargie 
Senior Global Marketing & Distribution Manager 
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